

October 10, 2017

To:

Members of the Board of Representatives

Members of the Board of Finance Members of the Board of Education

Dear Elected Official:

I write to invite you to participate in this year's Veterans Day Parade.

We hope that you will be able to join us by marching in Stamford's Veterans Day Parade. Or you can view the parade from the Showmobile, which will be stationed just south of the Palace Theatre on Atlantic Street.

Date:

Sunday, November 12, 2017

Time:

12:00 noon.

If you are marching, please be at Bedford and North Street at 11:15 a.m. to line up. The parade steps off promptly at 12:00 noon.

Please contact the Office of the Mayor, mayorsoffice@stamfordct.gov; 203-977-5088 and let me know if you will be joining us.

Regards,

David R. Martin

Mayor, City of Stamford